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IN RE: PRELIMINARY STUDIES FOR 

NEW COMBINED CYCLE POWER PLANT 

IN PALO SECO 

 

CASE NO.: NEPR-MI-2021-0003 

 

SUBJECT: February 2022 Status Report 

 

 

FEBRUARY 2022 STATUS REPORT 

 

TO THE HONORABLE PUERTO RICO ENERGY BUREAU: 

 COMES NOW, the Puerto Rico Electric Power Authority (PREPA), through its counsel 

of record, and respectfully submits:   

1. On February 1, 2021, the Puerto Rico Energy Bureau of the Public Service Regulatory 

Board (“Energy Bureau”) entered Resolution and Order initiating the captioned matter and 

directing PREPA to, on the 15th day of each subsequent month, submit a report on the status of the 

development of studies for a new combined cycle gas turbine (CCGT) in the San Juan area. To 

date, PREPA has submitted a total of twelve (12) status reports. See, case of caption docket in 

general. 

2. PREPA herein informs that there are no developments to report for the month of January 

2022. 

 RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED. 

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 15th day of February 2022. 
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/s Katiuska Bolaños-Lugo 

Katiuska Bolaños-Lugo 

kbolanos@diazvaz.law 

TSPR 18,888 

 

Joannely Marrero-Cruz 

jmarrero@diazvaz.law 

TSPR 20,014 
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